
I am writing to express my support of the National Popular Vote Compact initiative. 
 
Under the electoral college system our president is chosen by a handful of states. Our votes in Oregon 
have no impact on the election and I, in effect, have no voice. The National Popular Vote compact would 
give my vote equal weight....would give Oregon a voice. 
 
Please support this initiative. 
 
Karen Hansson 
PO Box 3403 
Salem, Oregon 97302 

 


